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The New York Center for Agricultural Medicine and Health (NYCAMH) a program of Bassett Healthcare Network, 
provides outreach to farmers and facilitates the ROPS Rebate Program Hotline.

The Northeast Center for Occupational Health and Safety in Agriculture, Fishing and Forestry (NEC) conducted 
the research that was necessary to develop and launch the ROPS Rebate Program in New York State in 2006.

National Tractor Safety Coalition (NTSC) is a multi-sector group of individuals and organizations with the mission to 
prevent tractor-related injuries and deaths in U.S. agriculture by developing and implementing collaborative, 
stakeholder-driven, evidence-based solutions. This group is the driving force behind making the ROPS program 
available Nationally.

National ROPS Rebate Program (NRRP) provides financial and logistical support to U.S. farmers who are interested 
in installing ROPS to prevent injury or death in the event of an overturn. This program is based on the NY ROPS Rebate 
program, which is highly rated by participating farmers.


